
 
 

16 April 2020 
 

 
Australia Post service at Mount Larcom RTC to reduce operating hours 
 
Gladstone Regional Council wishes to advise residents of changes to operating hours at the 
Australia Post facility located inside the Mount Larcom Rural Transaction Centre. 
 
Australia Post are reducing operating hours for most of its Licensed Post Offices in response to the 
ongoing Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, with the Mount Larcom RTC one of those to 
reduce hours. 
 
From Monday 20 April until further notice, Mount Larcom’s operating hours will be Monday to Friday, 
9am to 1pm. 
 
The Mount Larcom RTC is located at Raglan Street. 
 
Please contact Council on 4970 0700 if you require further information. 
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